@ wHaLEN

August 8, 2019

Dear Costco Member,

Costco’s records indicate that you have purchased item #2001084, a 7 Piece Square to Round Dining Set
that includes a table and six chairs between June 9, 2019 and August 7, 2019.

We have recently discovered there is the possibility that the item may have been infested with a wood
boring insect. This would result in small pin sized holes appearing in the table or chairs.

Delivering the highest quality product to our customers is of utmost importance to us. Therefore, we
would like to offer you the opportunity to return the product if you choose. To arrange a full refund,
please return the item to your nearest Costco store as soon as possible.

Please call Whalen Product Support at 833-205-0936 from 8:30 AM PST to 4:30 PM PST, Monday
through Friday if you have any questions or concerns.

We apologize for any inconvenience or disappointment this may have caused you.
Yours sincerely,
Steve Painter

President
Whalen



